
         

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

15 February 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Half Term Update 

 
I hope that you and your families continue to stay safe and well. 
 
Our second Term of the academic year has continued to provide countless opportunities for learning to take place. Our 
climate for learning is calm and purposeful. The attitudes of our students continue to be positive, friendly and polite. Visitors 
to the school frequently comment on the excellent behaviour and attitude that students at Wyvern Academy show. Our 
school community is proud of this climate and long do we wish to keep it, and improve upon further.  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support as Parents and Carers and ask that we continue to work together to 
make sure that our climate for learning is sustained, particularly in standards of attendance and behaviour.  
 
As we move into the second half of the Spring Term, we would like to focus particularly on the standards of uniform. Whilst 
Wyvern Academy whole heartedly recognises the financial challenges that our community faces and will always support 
students and families where there are concerns, our school uniform needs to be worn consistently and respectfully. We will 
continue to challenge the incorrect wearing of uniform and any inappropriate additions, which are detailed on the school’s 
website here, and ask that they are rectified, with the support of Parents and Carers.  
 
We would like to continue to encourage that all students have 100% attendance in Term 2. The links to high attendance, 
high quality learning and academic achievement are undoubted. ‘If you have high attendance at Wyvern Academy, you will 
do well’. I encourage your support as Parents and Carers in ensuring as many students are in our ‘100 Club’ as possible and 
are rewarded accordingly, as many students are at the end of this term for high attendance.  
 
For your reference, important dates for the Spring Term are provided below: 
 

Date Focus 
17.02.23 Professional Development Day (no students on school site) 

20.02.23 – 24.02.23 February Half Term 

27.02.23 All students return to school (0840)   
03.04.23 – 14.04.23 Easter Holidays 

 
 
On behalf of Wyvern Academy and Consilium Academies Trust, I look forward to safely welcoming your child back to school 
at 0840 on Monday the 27th of February.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Owen Inglis 
Headteacher 

Excellence in all that we do 
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https://www.wyvernacademy.org/page/?title=Uniform&pid=38

